
Headteacher’s 
Blog 

Wednesday 22nd April 2020.

Dear Parents/ Carers and Friends of Whittingham Primary School,
Welcome to my Headteacher’s Blog. I hope you are all safe and well and able to enjoy the sunshine 
from your outdoor spaces. We have found an increase in numbers of key children needing care at 
school this week. Where there are more children we will look to splitting the children up and working 
in age appropriate groups so that we can keep safe and maintain a discreet safe distance.
If you follow the school Facebook Page you will see that most days there are posts with information, 
support and ideas. I would encourage you all to look at this page. However, I appreciate that some 
families may not be able to do so. If I feel there are particularly important information to share with 
you this will be still sent out in a letter which will be emailed to you. If there are some time relevant 
interesting items I will bring forward the date of  my weekly Headteacher’s Blog or send out more 
than one each week so please check your emails. There has been lots to share with you already this 
term so I hope you find my Blog helpful.
Take care, with very best wishes.
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Northumberland 
Schools Sumdog Maths 
Competition
Starts this Thursday.Children 
in Years 1-6 please join in; 
we were 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
place last time!

Happy Birthday Your 
Majesty!
The children carried out 
activities and crafts to 
celebrate the Queens 
Birthday.


